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SUBJECT: ADMINISTRATIVE CHANGE TO DOE P 456.1, SECRETARIAL POLICY 
STATEMENT ON NANOSCALE SAFETY 

1. EXPLANATION OF CHANGES. This change updates the Office of Primary 
Interest (OPI) responsible for this directive.  

2. LOCATIONS OF CHANGES: 

Page Paragraph Changed TO 

1 Cancellation Added. DOE P 456.1, Secretarial Policy 
Statement on Nanoscale Safety, 
dated 9-15-05, is hereby 
cancelled. Cancellation of a 
directive does not, by itself, 
modify or otherwise affect any 
contractual or regulatory 
obligation to comply with the 
directive.  

1 Footer INITIATED BY: Office of 
Environment, Safety and 
Health 

INITIATED BY: Office of 
Environment, Health, 
Safety and Security 

 
 




